Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship



"Annual Flower Festival/Ceremony" June 13, 2021



Please join us with **Rev. Charles Stephens** for our **Annual Flower Festival/Ceremony at 10:30 am**. Included will be photos sent in by members and friends, with their special flower or plant in a pot or still in the earth.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/96686220659 Meeting ID: 966 8622 0659

Telephone: Dial by your location +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

Upcoming Services

June 20th will be dedicated to Fathers. What does being a father mean to you?



Do you love being a dad, or has it challenged you? Do you have an exceptional father you want to tell us about? Do you have a poem about being a dad or a song? Or anything We want to know! Please reach out to <u>Tiffany Vencile</u> by June 17th with ideas or thoughts about fathers. We will look forward to celebrating together.

CONVERSATIONS WITH THE BOARD

Following today's service, several MUUF Board members will host the first of what we hope will be monthly informal conversations with any members or friends of the Fellowship who have a suggestion, a question, or topic they would like to discuss. Five minutes or so into the post-worship social time, we will open a separate Zoom breakout room that interested people are welcome to attend. We won't be making any presentations, and we don't promise to have answers to everything right away, but we do promise to listen to your thoughts! We will hang around for 15 minutes or so in case anyone wishes to join us.

Not in the mood this time? That's okay. Feel free to continue with the normal social time instead. We'll host another similar session next month.

Your Board,

Caity Bogdan, Molly Davis, Phyllis Loney, Dick Ober, and Mark Ziarnik

Stewardship

Pledge 2021 Link

Anytime Donation Link

Pastoral Care

A reminder that during this time without a minister, members of the fellowship in need of pastoral care can contact the co-chairs of the Care Committee, Sandy Barth (207-563-5565) or Joan Whitmire (207-350-6954). Either of them can establish contact with Rev. Charles Stephens.

Social Justice

MUUSAN's Racial, Native, and Immigrant Issue Group have created a handy guide to contacting your legislator, which includes a list of priority Racial, Native, and Immigrant Justice bills. This is a one-stop resource for those of you willing to contact your legislator, including talking points. The Legislature is due to adjourn on June 16th, so please pick up the phone NOW or email Mary Finn at maryefinn4@gmail.com with any questions or more information.

General Assembly (GA) is the annual meeting of our Unitarian Universalist Association (UUA). Participants worship, witness, learn, connect, and make policy for the Association through democratic process. **The 2021 UUA General**





Assembly is a 100% virtual event being held on June 23-27, 2021! This is an inspirational engagement and learning opportunity for UUs at any point in one's spiritual journey.

Anyone may attend and registration is \$200. The Midcoast UU Fellowship is eligible to credential two delegates who agree to be present to vote on UUA business. Once you have registered, please email Zig Ziarnik at president@uumidcoast.org of your interest in becoming a delegate. Julia

Fitz-Randolph has attended GA for the past six years and welcomes anyone to contact her with questions and inspiration. Here's a highlight: Stacey Abrams and Desmond Meade are the Ware Lecturers this year!

For more information visit https://www.uua.org/ga

Anti-racism Vigil: Every Monday **5:00-5:30 pm** at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park until further notice. Check <u>PUAR's Facebook page</u> for updates.

